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Good morning, Leana.

This email will serve as a formal written notice that Shepherd of the Hills Lutheran Church in Stevenson, WA will no longer
need the use of the space in the lower level of Stevenson City Hall for the 3 Squares Program.  Our last day will be
tomorrow Tuesday 6/25/24.  Cathee and Erich Geinert will drop off the keys tomorrow.

It is hard to believe that our partnership has been in place, just shy of 6 years!  The 3 Squares Program would not have
able to support the needs our community, and our student clients if it had not been for the generosity of the City of
Stevenson.  Thank you so much for your support.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me.

Sincerely,

Linda Lee 
3 Squares Program Manager
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg

